
Subject: Safe to upgrade from 32-bit PAE to ENT kernel?
Posted by rmang on Mon, 03 Sep 2012 01:23:33 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

For a running 32-bit openvz install that is using the PAE kernel in RHEL5, is it safe to update the
kernel to the ENT version? Any issues doing this with a live system running multiple containers?

Running into some lowmem issues and it seems the enterprise kernel with 4/4 split would alleviate
these.

Rob
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